TOWN OF RICHMOND
ARPA COMMITTEE

(ARPA = American Rescue Plan Act of 2021)

The town of Richmond has been granted $1.2 million by the
federal government to aid in Covid-19 recovery, facilitate
economic development, and/or fund special projects. The money
must be allocated by the end of 2024 and spent by the end of
2026.

Public Forums to gather feedback on how to spend the
funds will be held on:

e September 10 - in-person at noon at Riverview
Commons Field Lane Playground

e September |3 - in-person at 6pm at the Bandshell at
Volunteers’ Green

e September 28 - in-person and via Zoom at 7pm at the

Richmond Free Library

https://www.richmondvt.gov/boards-meetings/arpa-committee




